
 

 
 

 

 

 
Diamond Work Award 

 

Elder​- Elijah;   ​Oak​- Peter & Meadow;   ​Willow​- Sarvesh & Anastasia 
 

 

Weekly News - Friday 11th December 2020 

Year 6 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week, the Christmas feeling arrived with each class performing and                     
recording a festive song. We hope you enjoy watching the ‘concert’                     
next week.  

Congratulations to Alex (Oak Class) and Silvia (Willow Class) for their success in the Fern                             
Speak competition and well done to everyone for participating too. 

This will be our final newsletter for 2020 so we would like to wish you all a safe and peaceful                                       
holiday. 

English 

This week the children have been writing their own epilogues for the story of Fox. Will Magpie and Dog b
reunited or will Fox’s cunning plan work? We can’t wait to read how the children end this story. 
 
Maths 

Our focus for this week has been on adding and subtracting fractions when the denominators are not                                 
the same. We included improper fractions and mixed numbers. After the Christmas break, our fraction                             
learning will continue - moving on to multiplying and dividing. 
 
Foundation Subjects 

We completed our geography learning about the change in land use by designing a new town that                                 
included all the facilities that we know makes a place desirable to live in and visit. Some of the                                     
children also included futuristic use of land in their designs. 
 

Notices & Reminders 

Christmas Party Day - ​Thursday 17th December​. Please see the whole school newsletter for                           
further details. 

School finishes early on ​Friday 18th December. Year 6 children will be dismissed at 1:25 pm. 

Please save your cereal boxes (they can be flattened) for our Design and Technology 
project next half term. One for each child please. 

 


